
 
 

MINUTES OF THE  
OASIS ELEMENTARY SOUTH ADVISORY MEETING REGULAR 

MEETING   
  

Wednesday, September 30, 2020 
Oasis Elementary South 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 4:00 p.m. 
  
1. CALL TO ORDER:     

  
The Oasis Elementary South Advisory Council met on Wednesday, September 30, 2020, via Zoom 
meeting, this was a Regular School Advisory Council Meeting. Principal Grecsek at 4:05 p.m.  

  
2. PRESENT AT MEETING:    

  
                  MaryBeth Grecsek, Oasis Elementary South Principal  
                  Carrie Abes, Oasis Elementary South Assistant Principal  
        Samantha Richardson, Oasis Elementary South Parent / SAC Committee Chairperson 
       Janet Blanco, Oasis Elementary South Parent / SAC Committee Secretary 
                  Rhonda Gamboa, Oasis Elementary South Staff Member 
                  Jewell Emer, Oasis Elementary South Staff Member 
                  Elizabeth Harn, Oasis Elementary School Parent  
                  Jessica Marshall, Oasis Elementary School Parent    
                  Joshua Hooker, Oasis Elementary School Parent 
                  Gary Cerny, Oasis Elementary School Parent       
                  Michele Hildebrand, Oasis Elementary School Parent 
                  Rita Krzos, Oasis Elementary School Parent 
                  Angela Ticich, Oasis Elementary School Parent 
                  Melisa DiBiasi, Oasis Elementary School Parent 

      Alcean Mullings, Oasis Elementary School Parent                                                                                     
      Kristifer Jackson, Oasis Elementary School Parent 

 
3. NEW BUSINESS:  

 
A. 2020-21 SAC 

a. Chairman / Secretary Election – Mrs. Grecsek went over the two positions and what the duties for 
each are.  No new applications for Chairman or Secretary where submitted. 
 
Samantha Richardson volunteered to continue as the Chairman.  Motion to approve was requested. 
1st motion was from Rita Krzos and 2nd motion was from Michele Hilderbrand. Motion approved – 
Samantha Richardson is the Chairman for the 2020-21 school year. 
 
Janet Blanco volunteered to continue as the Secretary.  Motion to approve was requested. 1st motion 
was from Jessica Marshall and 2nd motion was from Rita Krzos. Motion approved – Janet Blanco is 
the Secretary for the 2020-21 school year. 
 



 
 

b. Confirm council membership / representative group meets SAC by-laws requirements 
 
Mrs. Grecsek went over the proposed meeting dates and By-Law requirements of SAC 

 
  

4. OPEN DISCUSSION: 
 

A. Student Health and Safety  
 Mrs. Grecsek went over the safety drills and protocols in place and also discussed the Health 

Plan and Illness Policy that have been in place since the start of the school year. 
B. Curriculum 

 Mrs. Grecsek discussed how the grade level teachers are working together to make sure all 
classrooms are as similar as possible and that they are all doing common assessments with 
adjustments being made for those students doing virtual learning. 

 
Support Curriculum: SIPPS / Bridges is being implemented – The SIPPS program is to help any 
student that has had a regression in phonics or comprehension.  The Bridges program is a math 
program also to assist students and provide extra support.  

 
C. Second Quarter 

 Change request survey will be going out to parents next week, only parents requesting an 
instructional model change will need to complete the survey.   

  
D. FSA Testing & School Grade  

 Mrs. Grecsek went over our current school grade and stated that our grade would be 
staying the same since the testing for last year were cancelled due to COVID.  She advised 
that the FSA testing for this year have not been cancelled however no firm dates have been 
set by our school district. 
  

E. STAR Data 
 Please see attached PowerPoint for the Star Data collected from the first quarter. 

 
 

5. TIME AND DATE OF NEXT MEETING:  
 

The Regular Oasis Elementary School Advisory Council Meeting will be held Wednesday, December 
02, 2020 at 4:00 P.M. via Zoom Meeting.  
 

6. ADJOURNMENT:  
 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:38 p.m.   
            

                                                       Respectfully submitted,  
                                   Janet Blanco  

            Secretary  
                                                                Oasis Elementary School Advisory Council  


